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Comments for Public Posting: Please rescind the terrible RSO rule for short term rentals. This
regulation will hurt me so badly financially. I have never had a
complaint from neighbors and my guests are being blocked from
an affordable stay in our city. [ am unable to work and am in my
retirement now and was really counting on this income. I invested
a lot of money to remodel the small studio apartment under our
house not to mention furnishing it. This just makes me so upset.



